
Spanish Summer Work for New Students (5th-7th Grades) 
 

At St. Joseph School-Fullerton, we begin Spanish in 4th grade. For our new 5th-7th graders, 
please complete the following Spanish summer work to get you up to date for the beginning 
of the school year.  
 

●​ Head to the Garbanzo Website 
●​ Enter invite code: CABRA-YPKTQASW 
●​ PARENTS: You will need to create an account for your child(ren) by following these 

steps: 
○​ Select New to Garbanzo? Sign Up with Email/Username 
○​ Enter your birthdate, first and last name, email address, create a username and 

password, click sign up. 
●​ Once you have created your account and are on your Dashboard, click on Biblioteca 

from the left navigation. You will see the assignments here. 
 

 
 
Questions or complications? Contact Angie Corno Tuesdays - Thursdays at 410-256-8026 ext. 
143. 
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